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From: daniel lindley <lindley555@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2019 8:44 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: SB 926 and SB 931

Hi. 
 
Please ensure that SB 926 and SB 931 become law. Aerial spraying of state-owned forest lands endangers the 
environment, fish, amphibians, mammals, birds and ultimately humans. At the very least, there should be better 
notification and reporting of spraying in the FERNS database. 
 
 
Sincerely 
 
Daniel Lindley 
Eugene, Ore. 
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